
  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Already another school year seems to be quickly drawing to a closeé it only seems like last 
week that it was September 2018! 
This year has been one of many successes ï 

¶ Our choir has performed far and wide and triumphed as an 
award winner in Blackpool Choir of the Year and in Blackburn 
Cathedral by invitation from the Bishop! 

¶ Our sporting teams competed in many sporting events ï a special well done to the Netball 
Team who made it to the league finals. 

¶ Our after school clubs continue to grow and cater for the many interests of our children.  
We feel confident that that we offer some of the best provision around. 

¶ Our children have made more progress this year than in previous years and are very well 
prepared for the next stage of their education, whether it be here or moving on to their 
new High Schools. 

¶ Our many trips, both locally and further afield, have given a variety of opportunities to the 
children ï and everywhere we go the public congratulate our school and your children on 
their great behaviour, manners and positivity. 

¶ The Y6 ñGreatest Showmanò Show was amazing and a real privilege to watch. 
 

As a school we are immensely proud of the children and their success and achievements and, as 
Headteacher, I am very proud of the whole staff team who work tirelessly and without whom 
this school, and your children, would not have the many opportunities that we give them to 
learn, mature and shine. 
 

We are sorry to be saying goodbye to some of our 
staff.  We wish good luck to Mr Haley and Mr Burrow 
who are moving to new schools.  We have already said goodbye to Mrs Culley, Mrs Snape and 
Mrs Rayner, but we also need to wish Mrs Pugh, Miss Delaney and Miss Cato good luck as they 
leave us to pastures new.  We wish them all every happiness and success for the future and we 
will miss them all.  We also wish our Y6 children all the best as they leave us for High Schoolð
we will be sad to see them go. 
 

Next year already promises to be even better as we introduce ñSuccess for Allò which will give 
every child the opportunity to become amazing readers and access even higher levels of  
learning. 
 

I hope everyone has a great break for the summer and the sun shines wherever you are. 
Nick Toyne Headteacher 
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Important Information For September 2019 
School re-opens on TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER AT OUR NEW OPENING TIMES.  The school 
gates will be opened at 8.30am and the children can enter the building between 8.40am to 
8.50am to go into class.  From September, any children who arrive after this time must sign in with 
Mrs Graham at the double doors in the playground. 

For safety reasons, please note that the barrier to the staff car park will be CLOSED and there will be 
no access permitted for parents in the morning or afternoon. 
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Fun at the Year 6 Leaverôs Ball 

Thank you to all the 
parents who came 
along to support our 
annual Sports Days 
this week. The  
children, and staff had 
a great time  
outside! 

Our Reception 
children went to 
Park View in  
Lytham this week 
and enjoyed 
spending time there in 
the lovely sunshine. 
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